
 

 

 

 

29th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

WEEE Workshop – Year 5 Friday 7th June 

Our Year 5 children have been invited to take part in a special workshop at 

Keynsham Recycling Centre on Friday 7th June. 

Please see the attached letter from the Council Waste Team which provides more 

information. 

The trip will take place within the school day and the children will be transported to 

and from the venue. They will need a water bottle and a packed lunch for the day, 

as well as weather appropriate school uniform. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO PROVIDE A PACKED LUNCH AND CANCEL ANY 

SCHOOL LUNCH WHICH HAS BEEN BOOKED FOR THAT DAY. 

We also require one parent helper per class to accompany the children for each 

session. If you would like to support on this trip, please let us know by emailing the 

school office. We will pick a name from a hat for each class on Monday 13th May if 

we have a lot of interest. 

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns. We look forward to what 

should be a fun and interesting outing for the children. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Styles (Science Lead) and the Year 5 team 

 

Enc 

  



 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

To promote the recycling of electrical and electronic equipment waste, Valpak would 

like to offer your child a place on a fully funded workshop as well as transport to and 

from site. The two-hour session will run by the Bath and North East Somerset Waste 

Team supported by Bristol’s Scrap Store.  

 

The Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment’ (WEEE) Workshop will cover the 

following objectives:  

• Children will be able to sort materials according to their properties.  

(KS2 Science) 

• Children will understand the importance of recycling.  

• Children will identify WEEE products and know that these items can be 

recycled.  

 

During the workshop, the children will discover what and how items are recycled in 

Bath and North East Somerset. Following this the children will learn how we can 

reuse waste to create new items. This is a trail workshop and in the first instance, 

has only been offered to schools in Keynsham and Saltford.  

 

The trip will take place on Friday 7th June at our newly built facility at Keynsham 

Recycling Centre on Pixash Lane. The coach will collect and drop off within normal 

school hours. If your child is attending the morning session you may like to provide a 

small, healthy snack and water bottle for break.  

 

During the session we would like to take photographs to use on social media 

platforms for B&NES Council and Valpak. We may also use them for promotional 

literature. Please indicate to your school if you do not give permission for your child 

to feature in these.  

 

Kind regards,   

 

B&NES Council Waste Team & Valpak 

 


